
Nuvera respects your privacy and observes privacy rules established by the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) regarding Customer Proprietary Network Information 
(CPNI), which is the data collected about customers’ telephone calls and purchases.
 
Nuvera will never sell your account information or provide details of your telephone calls 
to other parties, unless required by law enforcement.
 
From time-to-time, we would like to notify you of additional products available from us 
outside the existing business relationship we have with you. For example, if you have our 
local voice service, you may be interested to learn about specials on our video and cellular 
services. However, you have the right to be excluded from these marketing campaigns.
 
If it is acceptable to receive information about additional products and services, you need 
to do nothing. However, if you prefer to be excluded from these marketing efforts, you 
may:
 
	 • 	 Call your local Nuvera office
	 • 	 Email insidesales@nuvera.net
	 • 	 Return the form below to your local Nuvera
	 • 	 Mail the form below to Nuvera, 27 N Minnesota St, PO Box 697,  
		  New Ulm MN 56073-0697
 
Your Nuvera service is not impacted by this notification. Please do not hesitate to call our 
office with any questions. Thank you for choosing Nuvera.   

CPNI Regulations

I have read this notice and prefer to Opt-Out of Nuvera marketing of products and 
services outside of my existing scope of service.

Name:_________________________________________________________________________________________

Billing Address:________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip:_________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number:___________________________________________________________________________

Signature/Date:________________________________________________________________________________


